
Hill Country Nurse Practitioners Association 
http://hcnpa.enpnetwork.com 
Steering Committee meeting 

October 22, 2020 
(Virtual/Zoom Meeting) 

Meeting:  7:30 pm 
Mia Painter, President 

Stacey Mitchum, Immediate Past president  
Sharon Wright, Vice President   

Maria Waterbury, Recording Secretary  
Iliana Turnini Social Media Strategist  Absent 

Annette Gantz, Treasurer  
 
 
 
 
 
 
New Business  
     
     Leadership positions are needing to be filled for next year (2021). A request was sent to all 
members of Hill Country Nurse Practitioners for nominations for a committee leadership 
position. There was only one response. Tonight’s meeting was for existing committee members 
to come up with a plan for how to get through this time and recruit a solid committee moving 
forward. 
 
     The next meeting will be in November. Sharon is working with a sponsor that may be able to 
have a meeting at a venue so that we can have an in-person meeting. There will most likely be 
limited seating. 
 
    The Holidays are nearing. We are hopeful to has an in-person meeting in December at Adobe 
Verde, to be similar to last year’s Christmas gathering. Sharon will try to coordinate this with 
Adobe Verde. Shooting for Wednesday December 9th. 
 
      Foodbanks are still needing donations. Websites were sent to all members. If you cannot 

make in person donations consider making a cash donation. The process is very simple and 

online. 
     Another roadside clean up is being consider. Please consider volunteering when the date is 
set. 
 

 

 

 



 
 


